
Hutton Cranswick Parish Plan 
 

STRATEGIC AIM:  TO CREATE A PARISH PLAN IN CONSULTATION WITH THE LOCAL COMMUNITY  
 

Timescale: September 2018 to September 2019 
 

Having obtained permission from Hutton Cranswick Parish Council, Cllrs Teare and Mrs Thurlow are 

producing a strategy document which will enable the creation of a new Parish Plan.   The process will take 

into consideration the opinions, wants and needs of the villagers and the various groups within our 

community.   

The targets of the strategy are: 

1. Consult with the local community on their views. 

2. Consult with the local education providers. 

3. Consult with local business. 

4. Consult with the local authority. 

5. To inform the community of the development of the plan and to update on the progress made.  

6. To map all property in the village, residential, business and community and identify the future 

property needs of the village. 

7. To produce a historical commentary of the village. 

8. To produce a short report on the demographic makeup of the village. 

9. To look into future trends and assess their impact on the village. 

10. Create a plan which will enable the Parish Council and other village groups to access funding. 

11. Create a plan which can be used by the Local Authority and Parish Council when making decisions 

regarding future planning for the village. 

12. Provide a document for the use of all groups to evidence the future needs of the village. 

Over the next twelve months information will be gathered via social media, workshops and engagement at 

various events run by village groups.  There will be regular updates on progress and details of events in the 

monthly Bulletin and we welcome you to let us know what you think.   

We all settled and chose to remain in the villages of Hutton and Cranswick for our own reasons.  The Hutton 

Cranswick Parish Plan will help the village to meet future needs, ensure it is a place we continue to want to 

live in and help to ensure the sustainability of local businesses.   

We look forward to meeting you over the next 12 months. 


